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Thursday, 18 January 2024 

Y2 Synagogue – Thursday 1st February 2024 

Dear Parents/carers, 

As part of our RE learning about Judaism, we are going to visit the United Synagogue Sheffield 

(on Psalter Lane) on the morning of Thursday 1st February. This is an educational visit (it will not 

contain acts of worship), which gives the children an opportunity to look around a Jewish place 

of worship and learn more about Jewish life. This is an essential part of the religious education 

curriculum and will support them with their learning in class. 

We will be having our lunch out. All pupils will be provided with a packed lunch but please feel 

free to add extra snacks and drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). On the day your child will 

need sensible shoes, a backpack, and a waterproof coat. 

If you have any questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 

teacher.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Woffindin 
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Year 2 Visit – United Synagogue Sheffield – Thursday 1st February 2024 

Name ____ __________________________________________________  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to United Synagogue Sheffield on Thursday 1st 

February 2024. 

 

 

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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